
 

 

Monday, February 19, 2018 
 

 

Canned 
Food 
Drive 

 

Hillcrest is once again supporting our local food bank, SHARE, to help those 
less fortunate in our community.  Please support this wonderful cause and 
donate as many non-perishable food items as possible!  There is an intense 
competition underway already between some divisions!  Keep up the great 
work everyone! 

 
 
 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 


